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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Tracy Weslosky spoke with
Tony  Sklar,  Senior  VP,  Communications  of  Ideanomics,  Inc.
(NASDAQ: IDEX) about their investment in Energica Motor Company
S.p.A.,  a  leading  Italian  manufacturer  of  high-performance
electric motorcycles and the sole manufacturer of the FIM Enel
MotoE™ World Cup.

In this InvestorIntel interview, which may also be viewed on
YouTube (click here to subscribe to the InvestorIntel Channel),
Tony went on to say that Energica is one of the few European
players to own their own battery technology and explained that
its proprietary EV battery and DC fast-charging systems have
applications  and  synergies  with  Ideanomics  Mobility  creating
value for Ideanomics shareholders.

In the interview, Tony spoke on the two business divisions of
Ideanomics – Ideanomics Mobility and Ideanomics Capital. With
Ideanomics Mobility the company focuses on the commercialization
of electric vehicles. Ideanomics has a sales to financing to
charging model. Drawing a parallel with the auto and energy
industry, he said as the energy companies that have given value
to shareholders for the longest period of time, Ideanomics’
charging solutions is going to have the most impact for its
investors.

To watch the full interview, click here
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About Ideanomics

Ideanomics is a global company focused on the convergence of
financial  services  and  industries  experiencing  technological
disruption.  Our  Ideanomics  Mobility  division  is  a  service
provider which facilitates the adoption of electric vehicles by
commercial fleet operators through offering vehicle procurement,
finance and leasing, and energy management solutions under our
innovative  sales  to  financing  to  charging  (S2F2C)  business
model.  Ideanomics  Capital  is  focused  on  disruptive  fintech
solutions  for  the  financial  services  industry.  Together,
Ideanomics Mobility and Ideanomics Capital provide our global
customers and partners with leading technologies and services
designed  to  improve  transparency,  efficiency,  and
accountability, and our shareholders with the opportunity to
participate in high-potential, growth industries.

To learn more about Ideanomics, Inc., click here

Disclaimer:  Ideanomics,  Inc.  is  an  advertorial  member  of
InvestorIntel Corp.
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